Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
FLORIDA SURPLUS LINES SERVICE OFFICE
The Florida Surplus Lines Service Office, Board of Governors', announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: CANCELLED - Tuesday, December 12, 2023, 2:00 p.m., EST.

PLACE: Virtual Format. For access contact Georgie Barrett at gbarrett@fslso.com.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This meeting has been cancelled. 

Please refer to the original notice issued on 11/28/2023, Vol 49/229. ID 27810887

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Virtual Format. For access contact Georgie Barrett at gbarrett@fslso.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 2 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Georgie Barrett at gbarrett@fslso.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
